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Record of school email sent 

Recipients:  

 Year 7-13 Parents  

 

Subject: 

 East Grinstead Foodbank Christmas Appeal 

 

Message: 

 

Sackville School would welcome donations to the East Grinstead Foodbank.  Please find 

attached examples of the items that the Foodbank is keen to receive. 

 

If you would like to make a donation, please bring your items to the school reception by 

Friday 7th December.  Food items should have a best before date of after 26th December. 

 

Many thanks for your support. 

 

Regards 

 

Sackville School 

 


